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October 24, 2024 

 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. -- DG 24-102 , 2024 / 2025 Annual Cost of Gas 
and Associated Charges Filing 

 
Dear Chair Goldner, 
 
This letter serves to notify the Commission that the Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Company”) 
has reviewed Hearing Exhibit 13, offered by the Department of Energy at the hearing 
held on October 24, 2024 in the above-referenced matter.  The Company has found no 
issues with the information presented in this exhibit.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions.  
. 
 

Sincerely, 
      

 
Alice Davey 
Senior Counsel 

 


